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SUPER (TM)

PET FLEA & TICK SPRAY

Kills Dog & Cat Fleas

READY TO USE 
NO MIXING

FRESHLY SCENTED

For Use on Cats and Dogs and Areas
They Inhabit to Control Fleas and
American Dog and Brown Dog Ticks.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 21881 P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins........................... 0.1%
Piperonyl Butoxide..................... 1%

700 mL

Later Chemicals Ltd.
12080 Horseshoe Way

Richmond, B.C. V7A 4V5

DIRECTIONS FOR USE: Shake well before using.  Hold container
about 30 cm from animal or surface to be treated.  May be used
indoors or outdoors.

DOG & CAT FLEAS AND AMERICAN DOG & BROWN DOG TICKS ON DOGS AND
CATS:  Start spraying at the animal's head - avoiding the eyes,
nose and mouth as you spray.  Make sure that the animal's entire
body is covered, including the legs, under body and tail.  While
spraying, fluff the hair so that spray will penetrate to the
skin.  Make sure spray wets thoroughly.  Spray contains a
fragrance that leaves animal smelling fresh.  Repeat as
necessary.  Do not use on nursing puppies or kittens less than 8
weeks old.  Do not use on sick animals.  Do not use on animals



under drug or pesticide treatment.  Before use on pregnant
animals consult a veterinarian.

PET AREAS: To control fleas and ticks on premises:  Thoroughly
spray infested areas, pet bedding, resting quarters, nearby
cracks and crevices, along and behind baseboards, moldings,
window and door frames and localized areas of floor and floor
covering.  Concurrent treatment of animals is recommended. 
Repeat treatment as needed.

STORAGE AND DISPOSAL: Keep pesticide in original container.  Do
not put into food or drink containers.  Avoid contamination of
feed and foodstuffs.  Store in a cool, dry place, preferably in a
locked storage area.  Partially filled bottle may be disposed of
by securely wrapping original container in several layers of
newspaper and discarding trash.  Do not reuse empty container. 
Wrap and dispose of empty container in household garbage.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Harmful if
swallowed.  Avoid contamination of feed and foodstuffs.  Remove
pets, birds and cover fish aquarium before space spraying or
surface applications.  This product is toxic to fish.  Do not
apply directly to lakes, ponds, streams, tidal marshes or
estuaries.  Do not contaminate water by cleaning of equipment or
disposal of wastes.

FIRST AID: If Swallowed, drink one or two glasses of water and
induce vomiting by touching the back of the throat with finger. 
Repeat until vomit fluid is clear.  Call a doctor or poison
control centre immediately.  Do not induce vomiting or give
anything by mouth to an unconscious person.  If Inhaled, remove
victim to fresh air.  Apply artificial respiration if indicated. 
If on Skin, remove contaminated clothing and wash affected areas
with soap and water.  If in Eyes, flush eyes with plenty of
water.  Call a physician if irritation persists.

NOTICE TO BUYER:

Seller’s guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace



the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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